Reception Reading Challenge
As you may know, pupils across school are going to be involved in a Reading Challenge over the next couple of weeks. 
We have attached a ‘Reading Bingo’ for the children to complete. You can complete the challenge in any order. All you need to do is colour in the square once you have completed the activity on it. We suggest that you focus on one activity a day rather than trying to complete too many tasks at once! You may want to start the challenge during the half term break or alternatively you can wait to start it once the new term begins.
It would be lovely if all the children in Reception could take part including both children who are attending school and home learners. If the children are struggling to find a book from home that they want to read the following should provide something for everyone:
https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/free-ebooks/
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/books-and-reading/have-some-fun/storybooks-and-games/
  
https://www.storynory.com/

https://www.storylineonline.net/ 
https://www.online-tech-tips.com/cool-websites/7-websites-with-free-online-books-for-kids/
We will add the Reading Challenge as an activity on Class Dojo for you to submit evidence of when you have completed the task. You may want to share some pictures or videos of you completing the reading challenge on the Class Story page. 
We hope that you all have a safe and peaceful half term break. 
The Reception Team 
	I have read to my parent
	I have read outside 
	I have read with a torch
	I have read a picture book and made up my own story
	I have read a information (non-fiction) book

	I have read a book to one of my teddies
	I have read a whole book 
	I have took turns at reading a page each with someone
	I have read in my pyjamas
	I have read and performed a poem

	I have  read a book by my favourite author
	I have read in a den
	I have read a book about animals
	I have listened to someone reading me a story 
	I have read a book and written a book review.



